Robert Edward Floyd (Bob)

22" November 1953 — 28™ March 2023

With great sadness we announce that Dad passed away peacefully on Tuesday 28th March at
St. Michael’s Hospice in Bartestree. We were all with him in his last hours and will be eternally
grateful to the staff at the hospice, who took care of all of us that day.

To celebrate his life a memorial service will be held at Malvern College Chapel,
College Road, Malvern, WR14 3DF on Saturday 20th May 2023 at 2pm.

If you would like to raise a glass in memory of Dad after the service, please make your way to
The Morgan pub at 52 Clarence Rd, Malvern WR14 3EQ, a short walk from Malvern College.
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We ask that flowers on the day are from close family only.
If you would like to make a donation to St. Michael’s Hospice in Dad’s memory,
please go to the JustGiving page: https://bit.ly/3MFYjqz

Alternatively, cheques can be made payable to St. Michael’s Hospice and posted to the Charity
Department, St. Michael’s Hospice, Bartestree, Hereford, HR1 4HA.

On behalf of the family, we would like to thank you for your support at this difficult time and look
forward to sharing your company whilst remembering happier days.

Kind Regards
Sarah and Katie

If you would like to come, please contact Roger Downes so that formal invitations can be sent.


https://bit.ly/3MFYjqz

